
BUTTERWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL- NEWSLETTER- 2nd NOVEMBER 

Welcome back! Unfortunately at the end of last term we said goodbye to Mrs Cannon. She has moved out of the 

area and we wish her well. 

POPPIES W/C 6TH NOVEMBER 

Poppies will be on sale in school from Monday 6th November. We have a selection of friendship 

bracelets and slap rulers for which we suggest a donation of £1.00 would be appropriate. We also 

have wristbands and reflectors which we suggest a donation of 50p. PLEASE NOTE: We are only 

provided with a limited stock of these and they will be sold on a “first come first served basis”. We 

also have pin-on-poppies which we will leave to your discretion. 

CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER  

To support children in need we will be holding a non- uniform day on Friday 17th November; donations of £1 

would be much appreciated. Fancy dress, wigs, temporary hair colouring and gel can be worn. Year 5 will be 

allowed to use hair colourings and gel after they have been swimming. If they do wish to do this, spray cans etc. 

must be left in the office prior to 8:55am. We look forward to your support for this worthwhile cause. 

PARENT HUB 

Parent Hub is a free app that helps keep you up to date with what’s going on at school. You’ll receive messages, 

pictures, documents and newsletters all in one handy place. The app is available to download from the app store 

(IPhone or Android). Our school handle is @Butterwickpri. If you require any more information, please don’t 

hesitate to contact either Mrs Veall or Miss Saint in the office. We are trying to become more environmental 

friendly, therefore if you’ve already subscribed to parent hub we will no longer issue paper copies of 

newsletters, in a bid to save paper. 

PARENTS’ EVENING- MONDAY 20th NOVEMBER & WEDNESDAY 22nd NOVEMBER  

Parent evening letters have now been sent out, however if you haven’t received one don’t hesitate to contact 

the school and we will arrange an appointment for you. PLEASE NOTE: that on Monday there will be no dance 

or netball club. 

MEADOWHALL SHOPPING TRIP 

We have some spaces left on the Christmas Shopping bus trip to Meadowhall on Saturday 2nd December The 

bus will leave Butterwick Primary School at 8:30am prompt and return at approximately 6:30pm. On arrival to 

Meadowhall, you will be free to amuse yourselves until the departure time at 4:30pm. The cost of the trip is 

£10 per seat. If you would like to come, please bring your payment to the office as soon as possible.  

WINTER PE KITS 

 Children will continue to participate in PE outside, therefore could you please ensure they have warmer 

clothing, preferably in dark colours. (Tracksuit bottoms, leggings, tracksuit tops, trainers)  

£1 COINS 

As the old £1 coins have ceased to be legal tender we are unable to accept them. The Royal British Legion have 

informed us that they will take them for the Poppy Appeal next week.  


